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Peak Vista Appoints New Vice President of Dental Services 
 

COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. – Peak Vista Community Health Centers promoted Jess G. Adams, 
DDS, to vice president of dental services. His new role includes providing oversight and support 
for Peak Vista’s team of dentists and administering clinical-based decisions. Additionally, Dr. 
Adams will spend a portion of his time providing dental care at Peak Vista’s Health Center in 
Fountain and at the Health Center at International, where he has served for the last seven 
years. 
 
Dr. Adams is originally from Colorado Springs and began his work with Peak Vista as a student 
intern in 2006. He graduated in 2007 with a Doctor of Dental Surgery degree from the 
University of Colorado Health Science Center-School of Dentistry. 
 
When not working, Dr. Adams spends his time with his wife and three daughters. His favorite 
activities are golf, skiing, fishing and chess. 
 
About Peak Vista Community Health Centers 
Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a non-profit organization whose mission is “to provide 
exceptional healthcare for people facing access barriers.” Established in 1971, Peak Vista now 
offers primary medical, dental, and behavioral health services to more than 80,000 patients 
annually in the Pikes Peak and the East Central Plains regions. To learn more about Peak Vista, 
visit www.peakvista.org. 
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